Docket, Hearing

RAS E_98& 1

From: marilyn casson [mcasson52@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2012 12:33 AM
To: Docket, Hearing

Don't relicense Indian Point. THere are just too many people living in and around it. It is old and

unsafe.

Marilyn casson
Tel: 973-293-7229
email: mcasson52@yahoo.com

DOCKETED
USNRC

September 13, 2012 (8:00 a.m.)
OFFICE OF SECRETARY

RULEMAKINGS AND
ADJUDICATIONS STAFF

Ds-03



